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This is the translation of the announcement of the public hearing from the newspaper “Republic of Armenia”. The Armenian text You may find in the first column from the bottom on the left side of the second page. 
On October 12, 2006 at 12:00 p.m. in Teghut village will be carried out public hearings on the exploitation of Teghut deposit and related environmental issues. For the Environmental impact assessment the public hearing has already been implemented, therefore the public will be introduced to the working plan of the deposit exploitation and with its environmental content. 

You may get acquainted with the content of the documents during the work hours in the following organizations;
· Yerevan Aarhus center /Yerevan, Republic of Armenia, Charents 46, 1st floor/
· 'Institute of mining and smelting' CJSC /Yerevan, Republic of Armenia, Khanjyan 1/
· “Environmental expertise” state non profit-organization /Republic of Armenia, Yerevan, Komitas 29 /
· The base of mining investigation group of Teghut village of Lori marz.  
For additional information You may contact Hovhannes Nikoghosyan from the 'Institute of mining and smelting' CJSC via e mail s_kraewskaja@yahoo.com or calling by phone number 525293. 
 Residents of Yerevan who are eager to attend the public hearing may use the transportation means provided by the Company, which will leave the Yerevan at 8:00 a.m. from Khanjyan 19 on October 12. 

You are kindly requested to inform about intention to use the transportation mentioned above in advance via the following telephone numbers 56-17-60 or 52-52-93 till the October 10, 17:00 p.m. 

